
Sebring Elks Support Assistive Fishing Device 

 

On April 9, 2024, Roger Poppen and Elk member Tom Porter were presented with a $200 

check from the Sebring Elks Lodge #1529.  Several years ago, Roger began designing and 

building an assistive fishing device to help those with limited mobility enjoy this 

pastime.  Roger, who is from Minnesota and enjoys fishing, continues to build the devices and 

now with this donation from the Sebring Elks, his good work will carry on.   This apparatus will 

be demonstrated during the Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 Fishing Tournament on May 11, 2024, 

at the lodge on Lake Jackson.  Roger’s assistive fishing devices will then be donated to those 

in need within the community.  

 

     
 


